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6 June 2016 

Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 
80 William Street East 
SYDNEY NSW 2011 

By Email: amod@fwc.gov.au 

Dear Sirs 

AM2014/196 Casual Employment Common Issues 
Wine Industry Award Witnesses 

By correspondence dated 9 June 2016, the Commission directed parties affected 
by the witness list for the hearing scheduled for 11-15 July 2016 to identify or 
confirm the witnesses required for cross examination. 

Please be advised that United Voice confirms that the following witnesses are 
required for cross examination in respect of the Wine Industry Award: 

• Jeremy Dineen; 

• Steven Todd; 
• Anthony Grundel; 
• Richard van Ruth; 
• Kirsty Balnaves; 
• Fred Peacock 

United Voice understands that Mr Dineen and Ms Balnaves may not be available on 
11 July, the current date upon which they are scheduled to give evidence. 

If you have any queries please contact Industrial Officer, Simon Blewett on 
8352 9341. Any correspondence to our office regarding this matter should be 
marked for the attention of Simon Blewett. 

Yours faithfully 

SIMON BLEWETI 
Senior Legal Officer 
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